

Disabilities Commission

April 12, 2019

To: Mayor and Members of City Council

From: Columbia Disabilities Commission

Report to Council: Stephen's Lake Park to Clark Lane - Trail Options

Dear Mayor Treece and members of the Council:

On Thursday, April 12th, the Columbia Disabilities Commission unanimously voted to support Option #1 that was presented to the commission by Mike Griggs relating to the extension of the trail system from Stephens Lake Park to Clark Lane. We feel it is important to select the most accessible option and feel that Option #1 is the best choice.

Sincerely,

Chuck Graham, Chair Columbia Disabilities Commission